
SPOTLIGHT 
The MARCH PAC Spotlight shines on: 

Elizabethtown High School’s Kate Shirts 

 
 

 

What do you want to do when you grow up? 
Work as a kindergarten or early elementary teacher! 
 
What have been your most rewarding PAC experiences? 
I absolutely loved performing in the PAC's production of Beauty and the 
Beast. That show taught me so much about performance and working 
together to create an amazing production, and it was some of the most 
fun I've ever had doing a show! Performing with the Youth Theatre of 
Hardin County has also been incredibly rewarding, as I was able to work 
with my talented close friends! 
 
What did you learn from your PAC experiences? 
In order to put together a good production, everyone has to do their 
part. My experiences at the PAC have taught me the value of hard work 
and collaboration, which applies not only to theatre but to any project 
where you have to work with others. 
 
How have you benefited from the PAC? 
The PAC provides a great space to make friends, develop talents, and 
learn more about all sides of a production. I have met so many great 
people there and learned so much about myself and what I love to do! 
 
Why is the PAC important to you? 
The PAC is where I first developed my love for performing, and that 
love has only continued to grow as I gain more experience with 
performing at the PAC. I always have so much fun at the PAC, and it's 
one of my favorite places to be!  
 
Why should the PAC be important to others? 
Watching an onstage performance is a wonderful experience, and the 
PAC makes it possible to bring great onstage productions to our area in 
a really nice space! Theatre brings people together and creates a 
beautiful sense of community! 

 
Learn more about all the other PAC Spotlight Ambassadors we've recognized over the years at www.thepac.net 

 

 

https://thepac.net/spotlight/
https://thepac.net/spotlight/

